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SVI annual general meeting for members:
ONLINE only, on Sunday, December 6, 2020

Members in good standing are invited to take part in
the St. Vladimir Institute annual general meeting
(AGM) on Sunday, December 6 at 2:00 pm. For the
first time ever, the meeting will be held ONLINE. To
protect the health of our members and staff, there
will be no on-site attendance.

Registration details will be emailed to members later
in November, and AGM materials will be mailed prior
to the date.

To pay your 2020 membership dues, or to catch up on past outstanding dues, please
forward payment clearly marked as "membership dues" using any of the methods
described below in this newsletter. If you're not sure of your membership status, please
email svi@stvladimir.ca or call 416-923-3318 x.100.



The Ukrainian Museum of Canada, Ontario Branch and the Native Canadian Centre of Toronto
present their joint exhibit, The Spirit of Beads: Sharing our Stories, at St. Vladimir Institute.

Join the online opening on Sunday, October 25 at 2 p.m. by registering in advance at
www.facebook.com/events/740985430093997.

Timed, in-person visits will be available beginning November 3 by contacting the Museum at
416-923-9861 or museum@umcontario.com. Display notes for this special exhibit are in six
languages: English, French, Mohawk Ohswé:ken, Ukrainian, Western Ojibwe, and Western
(Swampy) Cree.

Please consider supporting SVI

https://www.facebook.com/events/740985430093997/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZVGr5LI-72xQpQdGIgOj2dhlVR22qz6owQ-4DG8BmYvQ6qKM9F31CpAfvOVoGkKUBeE5ro3aHXKjSql6wlI93JuzldwgWdEN_GqwkBwdttWZ3Unm3_0REFEZEur4hLgqNYNk6xl2VjS13rG_Fp_2I8v5g-y1PjIyQpvAtiODQWZCPEQTej2C1QOeV-tlESIOz0&__tn__=-UK-R


1) An e-transfer (electronic transfer) of funds
directly from your financial institution to ours is
the quickest and easiest way to donate, and no
administrative fee is lost from your donation.
Please enter our general email address
svi@stvladimir.ca when requested, and be sure
to leave your full mailing address and email
address in the "comment/note" box so we can
send you a tax receipt and our sincere thanks.

2) A cheque is always welcome, payable to "St.
Vladimir Institute." Please indicate it's for our
fund-raising campaign and be sure your complete
mailing address is included, along with your email
address.

3) Make a secure donation by  credit card. Simply
call us at 416-923-3318 x.101 to give your details over the telephone. Your donation will
be processed and the credit card details you provided will be destroyed immediately.

4) Donate on our website via  CanadaHelps by clicking here.

Thank you.

Visit our website @ www.stvladimir.ca

You received this newsletter because you have had contact with SVI in the past. If you
don't wish to receive further communications, please forward this email to

executivedirector@stvladimir.ca with the word "Unsubscribe" in the subject line.

Follow Us:

 ​

https://www.stvladimir.ca/donate-checkout
https://www.stvladimir.ca/donate-checkout
https://www.stvladimir.ca/donate-checkout
http://www.stvladimir.ca
https://www.facebook.com/StVladimirInstitute/

